Aeep River Board of Fire Commigsioners

57 Union Street ® Deep River, CT 06417

Dec. 6, 2022

The November 7, 2022 meeting began at 7:00 with Budney, Lee, Clark, Kerop and
David. Berardis joined via phone.

Minutes of the November 7, 2022 were accepted as distributed. Moved by Lee, 2™
Clark. Unan.

Financial Statements were not available. Budney said the Training was getting low,

The Chief reported delivery will be delayed until mid-March or April.

The chassis for the Tanker is not available from International. Some membets are
looking at a different type of chassis for the Tanker.

The contract for the new engine has been reviewed by the Town’s Attorney.

The radio list has been approved by the State with the exception of one portable radio.

The Deputy had no report.

There was no Engineer’s teport.

Fire Marshal reported 24 calls last month. Fire Marshal’s activity was reviewed.

Chairman had no report.

Under Old Business, the Chief asked to find out the status of the ARPA funding.
Berardis had some questions about the chassis.

There was no Other Business.

This meeting adjourned at 7:13. Moved by Lee, 2", Budney. Unan.
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